
   Board of Selectmen 
    Wednesday, March 21, 2018 

          Swampscott High School, 200 Essex Street, Swampscott, Mass  
in Room B129    

 
Naomi R. Dreeben, Chair          Sean R. Fitzgerald 
Laura Spathanas, Vice Chair         Town Administrator 
Donald M. Hause          (781) 596-8850 
Patrick A. Jones           (781) 596-8851 FAX 
Peter A. Spellios  

 
7:00 P.M. 
RESIDENT COMMENTS:   
 
7:15P.M 
PUBLIC HEARING:   
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, March 21, 2018 at  7:15 P.M. at the 
Swampscott High School, 200 Essex Street, Swampscott, Mass in Room B-129 during the Board of Selectmen’s 
meeting for all parties interested in an application for an common victualler license under the provisions of 
Chapter 138, Section 12, of the General Laws to sell all alcohol to be consumed on the premises located at 435 
Paradise Road, Swampscott, Mass from Red  Sauce, Inc dba Mexicali Grill, described as commercial / restaurant 
space , first floor, 5390 square feet, with two entrances, two exits, located at 435 Paradise Road, Swampscott, 
Mass. 
 
7:45 P.M.  
DISCUSSION: 
Joint Meeting with Swampscott Planning Board 

• Land Use Discussion  
• Review Planning & Zoning articles 

 
8:15 P.M. Traffic Study recommendations director of Community Development Pete Kane 
 
8:30 P.M.  
NEW & OLD BUSINESS:  

• FY 19 Town Meeting Warrant  
• FY 19 Proposed Budget 
• FY 19 Proposed Capital Improvement Recommendations 

 
9:00 P.M. 
VOTES OF THE BOARD: 
 
9:15 P.M 
TOWN ADMINISTRATORS REPORT:  
 
9:30 P.M. 
ADJOURNMENT:  

• The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Selectmen will be April 4, 2018, at the Swampscott High 
School, 200 Essex Avenue, Swampscott, Mass / Room B129.   
 

• While every effort is made to ensure that the agenda items are scheduled to the specific time as listed, some items 
might take more or less time than allotted.    


